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Please oppose this Bill.   As a family touched by crimes of sex offenders and violent 

crime, the scars left behind leave us ll haunted nd looking over our shoulders, forever 

changed.  Not classifying sex offenders makes Oregon irresponsible to its citizens nd 

other states as these people risk movement.   Attracting sexual offenders LOOKING  

for places to go to live under the radar increases our risk in our communities.  NO!   

your constituents count!  


